
MINUTES 
BOARD OF EDUCATION 
Livonia Public Schools 
15125 Farmington Road 

Public Hearing 
June 4, 2012 

 
 

President Mang convened the meeting at 6:45 p.m. in the Board Room, 
15125 Farmington Road, Livonia. 

 
Members Present  Colleen Burton, Mark Johnson, Dianne Laura, Patrice Mang, Eileen 

McDonnell, Gregory Oke, Randy Roulier 
    
Members Absent  None 
   
Public Hearing – 
Recommendations 
for Reproductive 
Health and 
Sexuality 
Education 
Curriculum 

 President Mang shared that the purpose of this public hearing is to report to 
the public the progress of the school district’s sex education advisory board 
and to obtain input from the public regarding the proposed revisions to the 
sex education curriculum and instruction for the district. 
 
Sheila Alles, director of academic services, summarized the details of the 
proposed changes to the current sexuality education curriculum and 
instructional resources for fifth, sixth, and seventh grade, in order to align 
the curriculum to the State’s grade level content expectations.  Mrs. Alles 
noted that she and Mrs. Sheryl Archibald, K-12 physical education and 
health teacher leader, provided this information to the Board at the May 21 
curriculum committee meeting.  

   
Audience 
Communications 

 Loyd Romick, 33437 Michele Ct., addressed the Board to ask if sexuality 
materials for the revised curriculum could be made available online. 

   
Adjournment  It was moved by Mr. Oke and supported by Mr. Roulier that the Public 

Hearing of June 4, 2012 be adjourned. 
   
  Ayes:  Burton, Johnson, Laura, Mang, McDonnell, Oke, Roulier 

Nays:  None 
   
  President Mang adjourned the meeting at 7:01 p.m. 
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